PROPOSAL TO CLOSE ROADS TO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC

Ashburton District Council gives public notice of a proposal to temporarily close roads to ordinary vehicle
traffic to enable the holding of a community event - Ashburton Car Club Sealed Autocross Event

Roads proposed to be closed:
Bonningtons Road from Fitzgerald Road to Seaside Road
Seaside Road from Bonningtons Road to Fitzgerald Road

Fitzgerald Road from Seaside Road to Bonningtons Road

Period of Closure:
From 8.00 am to 6.00 pm on Sunday, 17 March 2024

This proposed closure is made under the Local Government Act 1974 - Schedule 10 (11 (e) and will be
considered at the next COUNCIL MEETING on 21 February 2024.

Any person objecting to the proposal should lodge a notice of their objection and grounds for their
objection in writing by post or email to the Council, 2 Baring Square East, Ashburton by 4.00 pm, Friday
16 February 2024.

NEIL MCCANN
Group Manager Infrastructure Services



